COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street; E.C.3.

Enclosures.

14th July, 1938,

Dear Sir,

I send herewlith for your informstion
a copy of a letter which has to-day been addressed to
Messrs, F. Schichau, G.m.b.H.,, Elbing, in regard to oil
fuel piping proposed in connection with their Yard No. 1424.
One copy of the plan referred to
therein is also enclosed.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

J«Ce Dykes, Esq.,
GDYNIA.




